

Development and Alumni Relations Cass Business School 106 Bunhill Row London EC1Y 8TZ United Kingdom

> T+44 (0)20 7040 8373 E cass-alumni@city.ac.uk www.cass.city.ac.uk/alumni

Mr Bim Sandhu The Sandhu Charitable Foundation Santon House 53/55 Uxbridge Road Ealing, London W5 5SA

27 March 2018

Dear Bim,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of £15,000 from The Sandhu Charitable Foundation as the second instalment towards the Sandhu Charitable Foundation Scholarships. Thank you for your generosity and for your continuing support of our students at Cass Business School.

We greatly value the support and engagement of all of our supporters; your contributions are essential to our continued success, building brand awareness and providing our students with the best opportunities.

On behalf of the students, faculty and staff of Cass Business School, I thank you for your generous investment in our students and our vision for the future.

Yours sincerely

David Street

Director of Development and Alumni Relations

